Alan Wylie, chairman of the district's Youth Exchange Program, is pictured above:
speaking to members of the Rotary Club of River Oaks. With him are (center) Marina
Gilabert of Buenos Aires who is visiting Houston as part of Rotary's Short Term
Exchange Program and Gwen Floyd, a student at Episcopal High:School, who piarw
to be an outbound exchange student during the next school year. :
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Faces in the crowd enjoying the receplion preceding the Rotary Spage Banquet
included, from left, Sheila Self, Argentine exchange student Maru Gilabert and Joan
and Bill Geissler,



